
 

 
    

    
   

 

   

     
 

       
  

  
  

     

Findings for the Alaska Board of Game 
2020-226-BOG 

Board Recommendation to the Department of Fish and Game Provided to 
Address the Allocation of Moose to Ceremonial Harvest in Unit 20B during 

the Interior and Eastern Arctic Region Regulations Meeting 

The Board of Game finds as follows, based on information provided by Department staff, Alaska 
residents and other wildlife users: 

The Board of Game recommended the Department take the following actions, if there is 
a harvestable surplus and harvest will not significantly impact sustained yield of the 
moose population: 

The priority for cow moose harvestable surplus in Unit 20B is for ceremonial harvest 
under 5 AAC 92.019. The intent of the board is to provide both ceremonial and 
subsistence harvest in Unit 20B. If the harvestable surplus of cow moose is reached, the 
area will be closed to the take of cow moose. 

Vote:  7-0 
March 14, 2020 
Fairbanks, AK Alaska Board of Game 

Ted Spraker, Chairman 
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